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EXECUTIVE ORDER 01-06

TO: ALL AERO SQUADRON MEMBERS

FROM: AERO SQUADRON EXECUTIVE BOARD

SUBJECT: FLIGHTS WITHOUT LOGGING-ON WITH
DISPATCH

DATE: OCTOBER 2001

Effective immediately, the Aero Squadron aircraft shall not be operated
without logging-on with Yolo County Sheriff Dispatch immediately prior to
take-off, remaining logged-on throughout the duration of the flight and
signing-off upon final landing. The only exceptions for not logging-on would
be if the aircraft is being flown to and from maintenance or to and from air
shows. All other flights must be logged-on with dispatch, even if the flight is
a maintenance check or a pilot/observer check-out. Logging-on with dispatch
will also be required with flights involving initial certification or
re-certification of a pilot, regardless of whether or not the flight involves a
bi-annual flight review.

“Your Eyes In The Sky”
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